
MINUTES  of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING of Hougham Parish Council held at Hougham and 

Marston Village Hall at 7.30 pm on Monday 11th March 2019. 

Present:  Cllrs Forbes, Scott, Sneddon and Wright and Dist Cllr Paul Wood.  There were no members 

of the public present. 

Cllr Johnson had given his apologies. 

Minutes of the APM held on 31st May 2018 were read, approved and signed. 

Cllr  Forbes gave a report on matters that had occurred during the past year (copy attached).  This 

included an update on the Emergency Plan, the Litter pick (due to take place on 24th March), and the 

resignation of Mr Barnatt-Milnes. 

Clerk gave a financial report (copy attached). 

There were no presentations from Local Organisations. 

Meeting closed at 7.35 pm. 


